Terrence P. Morris, Esq.

Law Offices of Terrence P. Morris LLC

57 Elm Road

Newton, MA  02460

617 202-9132
October 23, 2020 
By electronic transmission  
Councilor Rick Lipof, Chairman
Land Use Committee

Newton City Council
1000 Commonwealth Avenue

Newton, MA 02459

Re: 
1110 Chestnut Street
      
Petition #351-15 


Dear Mr. Chairman:
The statutory 90-day period within which the City Council must act on the above-referenced special permit petition will expire soon. My client is in the process of making the requested changes to the site plan to address the concerns expressed during the most recent committee hearing on October 13. We understand that due to the Committee’s schedule the next available agenda on which we may appear is October 29, 2020. Accordingly, to allow sufficient time for Land Use Committee review, my client has agreed to extend the statutory time for action by the Council until Monday, November 16, 2020.

Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely,
Terrence P. Morris
Terrence P. Morris
Attachments: 
Cc: Land Use Committee

      Nadia Khan, Clerk of Committee 
      John Lojek, Commissioner ISD

      Neil Cronin, Chief Planner

      Charles Zammuto


